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MIAMI BEACH 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC # 162-2023 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Rafael E. Granado, City Cl& 

DATE: April 14, 2023 

SUBJECT: Cultural Arts Council Motions-April 13, 2023 

The purpose of this letter to the Mayor and Commission is to provide an update regarding 
a motion made during the April 13, 2023, Cultural Arts Council meeting regarding the 
Byron Carlyle G.O. Bond Project. 

Motion: City should engage a consultant who is steeped in the knowledge of the 
intersection of community and arts awareness to assist in creating the design and planning 
of the Byron Carlyle. 

The above motion was made by Bruce Carter, seconded by David Sexton and approved 
unanimously. 

Members in attendance: Bruce Carter, Cheryl Jacobs, Sarah Leddick, Alberto Ravelo, 
David Sexton and Rachel Unger. 

For more information, please contact Lissette Garcia Arrogante, Director, Tourism and 
Culture at lissettearrogante@miamibeachfl.gov or x26597. 
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